
Dates for your Diary  

  5th February 2024 School Nurse – Heights and Weights for Reception and Year 6 children 

12th February 2024 Year 6 Discovery Museum STEM 

14th February 2024 Early Year’s Assembly for Parents at 2:30pm 

14th February 2024 Valentine’s Disco 

15th February 2024 Year 6 Discovery Museum STEM 

19th February 2024 Half Term 
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Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 2nd February 2024  

Reception  90% 
Year 1 83.5% 
Year 2 87.5% 
Year 3 95.2% 

Year 4 97% 
Year 5 93.3% 

Year 6 92% 
Weekly average (5-11) 92% 

Every child deserves the very best – give 

them their right to an education! 

 

A huge ‘Well done’ once again to Year 4 this 

week with an impressive 97% attendance. 

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Billy 
Reception Chrissy 
Year 1 Leonie 

Year 2 Emily 

Year 3 Shaer 
Year 4 Olivia 

Year 5 Kaylea 

Year 6 Macey P 
Hi Arp Molly 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:   

We are super proud of our football team in their league 

competition this week. They won one game and lost one game 

and really couldn’t have tried any harder. I have been informed 

their passing, technique, resilience and team play was up there 

with the Premiership teams. Well done Team Broadwood! 

We have regular fire drill practices in school and one took place 

this week. It always amazes me how quickly and sensibly our 

children leave the building and line up. In less than 5 minutes, 

everybody from inside the school was lined up outside; we 

never fail to get every child out of the building.                       

Well done to the staff and children!! 

 

 

 

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Spot on! 

 

                                    Children’s Mental Health Week                                                                        

Children's Mental Health Week will take place next week and this year’s theme is ‘My                               

Voice Matters’. Our school curriculum and interventions promote and support children’s                       

mental health throughout the year and we absolutely believe children’s voices matter. We want all of our 

children to flourish with self-belief and self-confidence. Please take the time to talk with your child regularly 

and listen to what they have to say.                                      

                                                                    
                                                                                                                   

 

 


